[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parent/Carer,

Staff are very much looking forward to running our Easter Camp from Tuesday 6th - 9th April and we will be putting measures in place to ensure everybody is kept as safe as possible while at the camp.

Please have a read through the important information below regarding the running of the Easter Camp:

- Children will be grouped into bubbles for activities, according to their age.
- For drop off and pick up, please use the entrance on Buckingham Road. Gates will be open from 8:30 - 9am. As always, please keep a 2 metre distance when queuing at the gate. Your child's temperature will be checked on arrival. 
- Collection is between 4:30 and 5pm. If you need to collect earlier, please contact the school to make arrangements in advance.
- Your child will need a packed lunch and bottle of water to keep hydrated throughout the day. Please ensure your child's packed lunch does not contain any nuts. Afternoon snacks will be provided.
- If your child is being collected by someone other than parents/main carers, please contact the school to notify them in advance.
- Should you need to contact the school, please dial the usual number: 02072547353.

Thank you
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